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Dear Jack, Dear Louise Sep 28 2023 U.S. Army Captain
Jack Ludwig, a military doctor stationed in Oregon,
begins writing to Louise Rabiner, an aspiring actress
and dancer in New York City, hoping to meet her someday
if the war will allow. But as the war continues, it
threatens to end their relationship before it even
starts. Tony Award-winning playwright Ken Ludwig
(Baskerville: A Sherlock Holmes Mystery, Lend Me a
Tenor) tells the joyous, heartwarming story of his
parents' courtship during World War II and the results
are anything but expected. ?"Ludwig's play, though about



a particular moment in his personal history as well as
our collective history, also resonates today. Dear Jack,
Dear Louise is a moving, funny, and heartbreaking
reminder of what we should strive to become,
individually and as a country." - BroadwayWorld "Moving
and cinematic... The play, based on the correspondence
of Ludwig's parents-to-be, crackles with humor and real
feeling." - DC Theatre Scene "An intimate play with
tremendous breadth... Ken Ludwig's Dear Jack, Dear
Louise plumbs the depths of human courage, commitment,
and connection when the world and your heart are at
stake." - DC Metro Theater Arts "Strikes the touchstones
of the online dating age with uncanny precision." - The
Washington Post
 Postmortem Jan 21 2023
 Native Gardens May 13 2022 Pablo, a high-powered
lawyer, and doctoral candidate Tania, his very pregnant
wife, are realizing the American dream when they
purchase a house next door to community stalwarts
Virginia and Frank. But a disagreement over a long-
standing fence line soon spirals into an all-out war of
taste, class, privilege, and entitlement. The hilarious
results guarantee no one comes out smelling like a rose.
 Lend Me a Tenor May 05 2024 Set in 1930, a world-
renowned Italian tenor arrives to perform Othello but is
too indisposed to go on.
 Ken Ludwig's The Fox on the Fairway Nov 30 2023 "A
tribute from Ken Ludwig (Lend me a tenor, Moon over
Buffalo) to the great English farces of the 1930s and
1940s, The fox on the fairway takes audiences on a
hilarious romp which begins as Quail Valley Country Club
prepares to take on arch rival Crouching Squirrel in the
Annual Inter-Club Golf Tournament. With a sizable wager
at stake, the contest plays out amidst three love
affairs, a disappearing diamond, objectionable sweaters
and an exploding vase. A charmingly madcap adventure
about love, life, and man's eternal love affair with--



golf"--P. [4] of cover.
 Girl Crazy May 25 2023 Alvin Theatre, Alvin Theatre
Corp., owners, Alex. A. Aarons and Vinton Freedley,
lessees. Alex. A. Aarons and Vinton Freedley present
"Girl Crazy," the new musical comedy, book by Guy Bolton
and John McGowan, music by George Gershwin, lyrics by
Ira Gershwin, staged by Alexander Leftwich, dances and
ensembles by George Hale, costumes by Kiviette, settings
by Donald Oenslager. "Red" Nichols and his orchestra,
Roger Edens at the piano. Orchestra under the direction
of Earl Busby.
 Is God Is / What to Send Up When It Goes Down Oct 18
2022 “Furious and incandescent… Harris writes so
blisteringly that the actors could just let the
language’s flames carry them along.” —Helen Shaw, Time
Out New York on Is God Is An explosive epic that
examines the cyclical nature of violence, Is God Is
follows twin sisters who undertake a dangerous journey
to exact revenge upon their father at the behest of
their dying mother. “Aleshea Harris turns theater into a
monument, ephemeral but real, to ongoing pain. You can’t
tear down a statue that never shows up outside.” —Vinson
Cunningham, New Yorker on What to Send Up... What to
Send Up When It Goes Down is a play-pageant-ritual
response to anti-Blackness in America. It is a challenge
to us all: to heal through expression, expulsion, and
movement.
 How the Grinch Stole Christmas Jun 01 2021 Get in on
the Christmas cheer with Dr. Seuss’s iconic holiday
classic starring the Grinch and Cindy-Lou Who—guaranteed
to grow your heart three sizes! Every Who down in Who-
ville liked Christmas a lot...but the Grinch, who lived
just north of Who-ville, did NOT! Not since “’Twas the
night before Christmas” has the beginning of a Christmas
tale been so instantly recognizable. From the Grinch and
his dog, Max, to Cindy-Lou and all the residents of Who-
ville, this heartwarming story about the effects of the



Christmas spirit will warm even the coldest and smallest
of hearts. Like mistletoe, candy canes, and caroling,
the Grinch is a mainstay of the holidays, and his story
is perfect for readers young and old.
 Ken Ludwig's 'Twas the Night Before Christmas Apr 23
2023 "'Twas the night before Christmas, when all through
the house, not a creature was stirring, not even a
mouse." But wait! A mouse is stirring - because Santa
missed his house last year. Before you can say "Merry
Christmas!," we're off on the wild adventures of a
mouse, an elf, and a spunky little girl who just won't
take no for an answer. Don't miss this joyful tribute to
the holiday season!
 The Beaux-stratagem Jul 27 2023
 I Just Stopped by to See the Man Jun 13 2022
 Shakespeare in Hollywood Mar 03 2024 "It's 1934, and
Shakespeare's most famous fairies, Oberon and Puck, have
magically materialized on the Warner Bros. Hollywood set
of Max Reinhardt's A Midsummer Night's Dream. Instantly
smitten by the glitz and glamour of show biz, the two
are ushered onto the silver screen to play (who else?)
themselves. With a little help from a feisty flower,
blonde bombshells, movie moguls, and arrogant "asses"
are tossed into loopy love triangles, with raucous
results. The mischievous magic of moviedom sparkles in
this hilarious comic romp."--Publisher's website.
 Twentieth Century Jul 03 2021 Alec Baldwin and Anne
Heche starred on Broadway in this hilarious adaptation
of the classic play. Bankrupt, with his career on a
downslide, egomaniacal Broadway director Oscar Jaffe
boards the Twentieth Century Limited and encounters his
former discovery and ex-chorus girl Lily Garland, now a
tempermental Hollywood star on the train between NY and
Chicago. He pulls out all the stops in persuading her to
return to Broadway in his upcoming show.
 How to Teach Your Children Shakespeare Jan 01 2024
Outlines an engaging way to instill an understanding and



appreciation of Shakespeare's classic works in children,
outlining a family-friendly method that incorporates the
history of Shakespearean theater and society.
 Lend Me a Tenor Nov 18 2022 The riotous tale of
mistaken identities and unexpected romance explodes in
this brand new musical comedy based on the Tony award
nominated play. It's 1934 and Opera virtuoso Tito
Merelli is about to revive Otello for the ten-year
anniversary of the Cleveland Grand Opera Company. When
Tito becomes unexpectedly incapacitated, a suitable
replacement must be found. Max, the Opera Director's
sheepish assistant, is charged with the daunting task of
finding a suitable replacement. Who is cavalier enough
to replace him? With the help of a menacing soprano, a
tenor-struck ingenue, a jealous wife, and the Cleveland
Police department, mayhem, lunacy and shear panic ensue,
but in the end the show must always go on."
 Ken Ludwig's The Game's Afoot, Or, Holmes for the
Holidays Jul 15 2022 It is December 1936 and Broadway
star William Gillette, admired the world over for his
leading role in the play Sherlock Holmes, has invited
his fellow cast-members to his Connecticut castle for a
weekend of revelry. But when one of the guests is
stabbed to death, the festivities in this isolated house
of tricks and mirrors quickly turn dangerous. Then it's
up to Gillette himself, as he assumes the persona of his
beloved Holmes, to track down the killer before the next
victim appears. The danger and hilarity are non-stop in
this glittering whodunit set during the Christmas
holidays. Winner of the Mystery Writers of America Edgar
Allen Poe Award for Best Play!
 The Read-Aloud Family Apr 11 2022 Discover practical
strategies to make reading aloud a meaningful family
ritual. The stories we read--and the conversations we
have about them--help shape family traditions, create
lifelong memories, and become part of our legacy.
Reading aloud not only has the power to change a



family--it has the power to change the world. But we all
know that connecting deeply with our families can be
difficult in our busy, technology-driven society.
Reading aloud is one of the best ways to be fully
present with our children, even after they can read
themselves, but it isn't always easy to do. Discover how
to: Prepare your kids for academic success through
reading to them Develop empathy and compassion in your
kids through books Find time to read aloud in the midst
of school, sports, and dinner dishes Choose books across
a variety of sibling interests and ages Make reading
aloud the best part of your family's day The Read-Aloud
Family also offers age-appropriate book lists from
infancy through adolescence. From a toddler's wonder to
a teenager's resistance, you will find the inspiration
you need to start a read-aloud movement in your own
home.
 How to Teach Your Children Shakespeare Feb 27 2021 A
foolproof, enormously fun method of teaching your
children the classic works of William Shakespeare, by a
Tony Award–winning playwright—now featuring two new
chapters “You and your children will be transformed by
the magic and mystery of Shakespeare and his stories in
an instant.”—Sir Derek Jacobi, CBE Winner of the
Falstaff Award for Best Shakespeare Book To know some
Shakespeare provides a head start in life. His plays are
among the great bedrocks of Western civilization and
contain the finest writing of the past 450 years. Many
of the best novels, plays, poems, and films in the
English language produced since Shakespeare’s death in
1616—from Pride and Prejudice to The Godfather—are
heavily influenced by Shakespeare’s stories, characters,
language, and themes. In How to Teach Your Children
Shakespeare, acclaimed playwright Ken Ludwig provides
the tools you need to inspire an understanding, and a
love, of Shakespeare’s works in your children, and to
have fun together along the way. Ken Ludwig devised his



friendly, easy-to-master methods while teaching his own
children. Beginning with memorizing short passages from
the plays, his technique then instills children with
cultural references they will utilize for years to come.
Ludwig’s approach includes understanding of the time
period and implications of Shakespeare’s diction as well
as the invaluable lessons behind his words and stories.
Colorfully incorporating the history of Shakespearean
theater and society, How to Teach Your Children
Shakespeare guides readers on an informed and
adventurous journey through the world in which the Bard
wrote. This book’s simple process allows anyone to
impart to children the wisdom of plays like A Midsummer
Night’s Dream, Twelfth Night, Macbeth, and Romeo and
Juliet. And there’s fun to be had throughout.
Shakespeare novices and experts and readers of all ages
will each find something delightfully irresistible in
How to Teach Your Children Shakespeare.
 And Ladies of the Club Mar 11 2022 "A great novel that
is American to its core...so gently memorable, so
bursting with life, that those who abandon themselves to
its pages will find it claiming a permanent place close
to their hearts." --New York Daily News "A warm,
evocative, often hilarious picture of society, culture,
politics and family life." --Atlanta Constitution "A
warmly human story...never flags from first page to
last." --Publishers Weekly A groundbreaking bestseller
with two and a half million copies in print, "...And
Ladies of the Club" centers on the members of a book
club and their struggles to understand themselves, each
other, and the tumultuous world they live in. A true
classic, it is sure to enchant, enthrall, and intrigue
readers for years to come. "It is hard to think of a
better place to spend the summer than in AHelen Hooven
Santmyer's? world." --Cosmopolitan
 The Musical Comedy Murders of 1940 Aug 04 2021 THE
STORY: The creative team responsible for a recent



Broadway flop (in which three chorus girls were murdered
by the mysterious Stage Door Slasher) assemble for a
backer's audition of their new show at the Westchester
estate of a wealthy angel.
 Ken Ludwig's Sherwood Dec 20 2022 Packed with thrills,
romance, laughter, and immortal characters like Little
John, Friar Tuck, and Maid Marian, Sherwood: The
Adventures of Robin Hood tells the enduring story of a
hero of the people who takes on the ruthless powers that
be. So get ready to duck a quarterstaff or two - you
won't want to miss a moment of the swashbuckling fun! --
Back cover.
 Agatha Christie's Murder on the Orient Express Feb 19
2023 Just after midnight, a snowdrift stops the Orient
Express in its tracks. The luxurious train is
surprisingly full for the time of the year, but by the
morning it is one passenger fewer. An American tycoon
lies dead in his compartment, stabbed a dozen times, his
door locked from the inside. Isolated and with a killer
in their midst, detective Hercule Poirot must identify
the murderer – in case he or she decides to strike
again.
 Ken Ludwig's Midsummer/Jersey Aug 28 2023 An adaptation
of "A Midsummer's Night Dream."
 Ken Ludwig's Be My Baby Aug 16 2022 'The play tells the
story of John, an irascible Scotsman and an uptight
English woman, Maude, both in their late 50s, who take
on the journey of a lifetime. They are brought together
when his ward marries her niece. Then, when the young
couple decides to adopt a new born baby, the older
couple has to travel 6,000 miles to California to pick
up the child and bring her safely home to Scotland. The
problem is, John and Maude despise each other. To make
matters worse, they get stranded in San Francisco for
several weeks and are expected to jointly care for the
helpless newborn. There they form a new partnership and
learn some startling lessons about life and



love."--Publisher's website.
 Dot Dec 08 2021 The holidays are always a wild family
affair at the Shealy house. But this year, Dotty and her
three grown children gather with more than exchanging
presents on their minds. As Dotty struggles to hold on
to her memory, her children must fight to balance care
for their mother and care for themselves. This twisted
and hilarious new play grapples unflinchingly with aging
parents, midlife crises, and the heart of a West Philly
neighborhood.
 A Comedy of Tenors Jun 25 2023 One hotel suite, four
tenors, two wives, three girlfriends, and a soccer
stadium filled with screaming fans. What could possibly
go wrong? It's 1930s Paris and the stage is set for the
concert of the century--as long as producer Henry
Saunders can keep Italian superstar Tito Merelli and his
hot-blooded wife Maira from causing runaway chaos.
Prepare for an uproarious ride, full of mistaken
identities, bedroom hijinks, and madcap delight. --
 Tom Sawyer Nov 06 2021
 The Man in the High Castle Sep 16 2022 Slavery is back.
America, 1962. Having lost a war, America finds itself
under Nazi Germany and Japan occupation. A few Jews
still live under assumed names. The 'I Ching' is
prevalent in San Francisco. Science fiction meets
serious ideas in this take on a possible alternate
history.
 Thornton Wilder and Ken Ludwig's Adaptation of The
Beaux' Stratagem Mar 23 2023 The play tells the story of
two young bucks who, having spent all their money by
living too well, leave London and roam from town to town
in search of love and fortune. In order to find a
wealthy heiress for at least one of them, they pose as
master and servant ¿ exchanging roles from one town to
the next. In Lichfield, Aimwell is the master and Archer
the servant, and there they meet the lovely, wealthy
Dorinda and her equally desirable sister-in-law, Mrs.



Kate Sullen. They set their caps for these women, but
problems abound. Kate is married to a drunken sot who
despises her; the innkeeper¿s saucy daughter, Cherry,
has set her cap for Archer; Dorinda¿s mother, Lady
Bountiful, mistakenly believes herself to be a great
healer of the sick, and she guards her daughter like a
dragoness; and a band of brigands plans to rob the house
of Lady Bountiful that very night, putting all schemes
in jeopardy. This is a play in the great tradition of
Goldsmith¿s She Stoops to Conquer and Sheridan¿s The
Rivals and The School for Scandal. It is classic,
formal, robust and hilarious.
 James Joyce's The Dead Sep 04 2021 Adapted from Joyce's
literary masterpiece set in 1904, the last and best
known of the short stories collected in The Dubliners,
this intimate musical portrays a homespun Yuletide party
with Irish music, dancing, food, drink and good
fellowship. Sparkling songs, many of them traditional
sounding Irish melodies that are performed as
entertainment by the partygoers, are all original.
Christopher Walken starred in a production that moved
from Playwrights Horizon to Broadway.
 Holy Women, Holy Men Oct 06 2021 Fully revised and
expanded, this new work is the first major revision of
the liturgical calendar of the Episcopal Church in more
than 40 years! It is the official revision of Lesser
Feasts and Fasts and authorized by the 2009 General
Convention. All commemorations in Lesser Feasts and
Fasts have been retained, and many new ones added. Three
scripture readings (instead of current two) are provided
for all minor holy days. Additional new material
includes a votive mass of the Blessed Virgin Mary, many
more ecumenical commemorations, plus a proper for space
exploration. For years the oft revised volume, Lesser
Feasts and Fasts (LFF), has served parishes and
individuals mark part of the holiness of each day by
providing Scripture readings, a collect, a Eucharistic



preface, and a narrative about those remembered on the
church's calendar that day whose lives have witnessed to
the grace of God. Holy Women, Holy Men (HWHM) is a major
effort to revise, but also to expand and enrich LFF.
Where LFF provided two readings (gospel and other New
Testament) plus a psalm, HWHM adds an Old Testament
citation. Where LFF was limited to few non-Anglicans in
the post-reformation period (and few non-Episcopalians
after 1789), HWHM dramatically broadens appreciation for
other Christians and their traditions. Over-emphasis on
clergy is redressed by additional laity, males by
females, and "in-church" activities by contributions
well beyond the workings of institutional agendas. These
almost daily commemorations occupy over 600 of the
book's 785 pages, by far the lion's share of its
content. Remaining sections address: principles of
revision and guides for future revision; liturgical
propers for seasons (Advent/Christmas, Lent, and
Easter); and new propers for a miscellany of propers
usable with individuals (or events) not officially
listed in the formal calendar. Two cycles of propers for
daily Eucharist are also included, one covering a six
week period, the other a two year cycle.
 Leading Ladies Jun 06 2024 Comedy / 5m, 3f / Unit set.
In this hilarious comedy by the author of Lend Me A
Tenor and Moon Over Buffalo, two English Shakespearean
actors, Jack and Leo, find themselves so down on their
luck that they are performing "Scenes from Shakespeare"
on the Moose Lodge circuit in the Amish country of
Pennsylvania. When they hear that an old lady in York,
PA is about to die and leave her fortune to her two long
lost English nephews, they resolve to pass themselves
off as her beloved relatives and
 Ken Ludwig's The Gods of Comedy Feb 02 2024 Daphne and
Ralph are young classics professors who have just made a
discovery thats sure to turn them into academic
superstars. But something goes disastrously wrong, and



Daphne cries out in a panic, 'Save me, gods of ancient
Greece!'…and the gods actually appear! The Ivy League
will never be the same as a pair of screwball deities
encounters the carnal complexity of college coeds,
campus capers, and conspicuous consumption.
 Murder For Two May 01 2021 Officer Marcus Moscowicz is
a small town policeman with dreams of making it to
detective. One fateful night, shots ring out at the
surprise birthday party of Great American Novelist
Arthur Whitney and the writer is killed…fatally. With
the nearest detective an hour away, Marcus jumps at the
chance to prove his sleuthing skills—with the help of
his silent partner, Lou. But whodunit? Did Dahlia
Whitney, Arthur's scene-stealing wife, give him a big
finish? Is Barrette Lewis, the prima ballerina, the
prime suspect? Did Dr. Griff, the overly-friendly
psychiatrist, make a frenemy? Marcus has only a short
amount of time to find the killer and make his name
before the real detective arrives… and the ice cream
melts!
 The Three Musketeers Oct 30 2023 This adaptation is
based on the timeless swashbuckler by Alexandre Dumas, a
tale of heroism, treachery, close escapes and above all,
honor. The story, set in 1625, begins with d¿Artagnan
who sets off for Paris in search of adventure. Along
with d¿Artagnan goes Sabine, his sister, the
quintessential tomboy. Sent with d¿Artagnan to attend a
convent school in Paris, she poses as a young man ¿
d¿Artagnan¿s servant ¿ and quickly becomes entangled in
her brother¿s adventures. Soon after reaching Paris,
d¿Artagnan encounters the greatest heroes of the day,
Athos, Porthos and Aramis, the famous musketeers, and he
joins forces with his heroes to defend the honor of the
Queen of France. In so doing, he finds himself in
opposition to the most dangerous man in Europe, Cardinal
Richelieu. Even more deadly is the infamous Countess de
Winter, known as Milady, who will stop at nothing to



revenge herself on d¿Artagnan ¿ and Sabine ¿ for their
meddlesome behavior. Little does Milady know that the
young girl she scorns, Sabine, will ultimately save the
day.
 Radium Girls Mar 30 2021 In 1926, radium was a miracle
cure, Madame Curie an international celebrity, and
luminous watches the latest rage- until the girls who
painted them began to fall ill with a mysterious
disease. Inspired by a true story, Radium Girls traces
the efforts of Grace Fryer, a dial painter, as she
fights for her day in court. Her chief adversary is her
former employer, Arthur Roeder, an idealistic man who
cannot bring himself to believe that the same element
that shrinks tumors could have anything to do with the
terrifying rash of illnesses among his employees. As the
case goes on, however, Grace finds herself battling not
only with the U.S. Radium Corporation, but also with her
own family and friends, who fear that her campaign for
justice will backfire.
 Shakespeare for Kids Feb 07 2022 Presents the life and
works of Shakespeare. Includes activities to introduce
Elizabethan times, including making costumes, making and
using a quill pen, and binding a book by hand.
 Moon Over Buffalo Apr 04 2024 Typescript, dated Jan.
16, 1996. Heavily marked with colored ink and
highlighter by the videographer. Used by The New York
Public Library's Theatre on Film and Tape Archive on
Feb. 21, 1996, when videotaping the stage production at
the Martin Beck Theatre, New York, N.Y. The production
opened on Oct. 1, 1995, and was directed by Tom Moore.
It starred Carol Burnett, Philip Bosco, and Jane
Connell.
 Squirrel Girl Goes to College: A Squirrel Girl Play
(Marvel Spotlight) Jan 09 2022 Doreen arrives at Empire
State University to make new friends – and protect them
from super villains – by keeping her super hero identity
a secret. But when a beloved computer science professor



suddenly disappears, can Doreen trust her friends with
her inner squirrel so she can save the day?
 Steel Magnolias Jan 26 2021 THE STORY: The action is
set in Truvy's beauty salon in Chinquapin, Louisiana,
where all the ladies who are anybody come to have their
hair done. Helped by her eager new assistant, Annelle
(who is not sure whether or not she is still married),
th
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